From: <u>Elizabeth Ripley</u>

To: Senate Finance Committee

Subject:Letter regarding the State Operating BudgetDate:Tuesday, March 31, 2015 10:07:09 AMAttachments:Senante Finance letter 3.31.15.pdf

Dear Senators Kelly and MacKinnon, Members of Senate Finance:

Please accept the attached letter in regard to the State Operating Budget. I appreciate your efforts to help move the State toward a more sustainable budget. Let me know if you have questions or would like to discuss the above.

Elizabeth Ripley, Executive Director

Mat-Su Health Foundation

950 E. Bogard Road, Ste. 218

Wasilla, AK 99654

(907) 352-2863

(907) 352-2865 fax

eripley@healthymatsu.org